
NORTH CAROLINA 
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Conference Scholarship Application 

For First Time Attendees From Small Units of Government 
 

The NC Government Finance Officers Association holds conferences each year to promote professional 
development, provide continuing education credit, communicate current issues in government finance, 
and offer opportunities to network with peers. Conferences are critically important to develop and 
maintain expertise in government finance and satisfy our responsibilities as finance professionals. 
 

Small units of government often lack the resources to send their finance professionals to these 
conferences. Accordingly, the Executive Committee offers a limited number of scholarships to NCGFOA 
members who would like to attend a NCGFOA conference for the first time. The scholarship covers the 
conference registration fee and, if needed, a hotel room. It does not cover meals outside those provided at 
the conference or mileage. You must be a member of NCGFOA to be awarded a scholarship. If you are not 
yet a member, you can join NCGFOA after your notification of scholarship award.  
 
Eligibility: First-time attendee from a unit  
• A county with a 25,000 or less population, 
• A city or town with 10,000 or less population or 
• A special district or public authority serving 10,000 customers or less. 

Member Name: ______________ Unit of Government:  ________________________ 

Telephone:  Email:  __________________________________  

Position:                               Years in position:   

Please briefly describe your financial background and what you wish to gain from attending the 
conference. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In addition to the waiver of registration fees, do you need financial assistance with lodging? Yes or No 
 
The Executive Committee will evaluate all applications. You will be notified of a scholarship decision as 
soon as possible. If you have already registered for the conference, your registration fees will be 
reimbursed.  


